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Dear Chairman Coley and Committee,  
 
I am a 90-year-old resident of Canton, Ohio, and former owner of Fleischer Shoe Company, which was at 
one time the biggest family shoe store in the United States.  
 
I am strongly opposed to SB 383, because I think the gun culture in this country is terrible!  
 
I am concerned that people are getting killed. It is as simple as that. I believe there is no reason to enact 
any type of laws to give people--legally-- the opportunity to kill someone. And Senate Bill 383 does that. 
 
I strongly urge you to table this legislation and never take it up again. Not only will it endanger more 
lives, it goes against the majority of Ohio citizens’ wishes.  
 
Thank you, 
Frank Fleischer 


